
Monday, 6 May 2019 

Mr Ron Kaushik 
Senior Manager, Market Surveillance 
National Stock Exchange of Australia 
1 Bligh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

By email: ron.kaushik@nsx.com.au 

Dear Ron, 

NSX price query 

I refer to your letter of 3 May 2019, querying the recent movement in RFM Poultry (NSX: RFP) 
securities. Rural Funds Management Limited (RFM), as responsible entity and manager of RFP, 
provides the following response in the same sequence as outlined in the NSX price query: 

1. No, RFP is not aware of any information that could be an explanation for recent trading
in the securities of RFP.

2. Not applicable.

3. RFP is not aware of any other explanation for recent trading but observes that the
trading related to a small number of trades, representing less than one per cent of the
RFP register, during the period queried by NSX.

4. RFP confirms it is in compliance with the listing rules, including listing rule 6.4.

Yours sincerely, 

Emma Spear 
Company Secretary 
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